
AVONWORTH SCHOOL
DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC
BUDGET HEARING

Take notice that the Board of
School  Directors  of  the
Avonworth  School  District,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania, has prepared a
Proposed Final Budget in the
amount of funds that will be
required by the School District
for  the  2024-2025  School
Year.  The  Avonworth  School
Board will  conduct a Public
Budget Hearing at 7:30 P.M.
prior to the advertised Work
Session  Meeting  slated  for
June 3,  2024,  in  the District
Administration  Office  Board
Room, 258 Josephs Lane. The
scheduled  Work  Session
Meeting  will  immediately
follow  this  meeting.   Take
further  notice  that  the
Proposed  Final  Budget  shall
be made available for public
inspection  to  all  interested
citizens on the District website
(www.avonworth.k12.pa.us
)  and  in  the  Administration
Office,  258  Josephs  Lane,
Pittsburgh PA 15237 between
the hours of 8:00 A.M. – 4:00
P.M.  Monday  through  Friday
through June 7, 2024.
Take  further  notice  that  the
Board  of  School  Directors,
after  making  such  revisions
and changes in the Proposed
Final  Budget  as  appear
advisable,  shall  adopt  the
budget  and  necessary
appropriate  measures
required to put it into effect at
the  Regular  Meeting  of  the
Board on June 10, 2024.


